
ROOTS & l3umaws GEslEMmICAL SoCIW 
12 February 1990 

Weting was called to order at 7 p.m. by the president, Donna Gellerman. 

New members, guests and visitors were introduced. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved as corrected. 

New officers were introduced: Vice-president, Robert Bland; Treasurer, 
Wilyn Townsend; Corresponding secretary, Penny Balduff; Librarian, &Mope 
Wichner . 
Conmittee chairpersons were introduced: Field trips, Doris 
Smothers(absent);Salt Lake trip, Eleanor Thornton who reported on the Sept. 
1990 trip plans; Books, Louise Caccamise (cornnittee members, Robert Fox, 
Alyce Gillingham, Paula Tarrant); Workshops, 
Library volunteers, Margaret Glemie; shelf list, Jeri Tedros; Research, Amy 
Jean Hanscom. 

The new librarian at Deland Library, Walter Jubinski, was present and was 
introduced. 

Paula Tarrant is the new Reference Librarian and we look fomrd to working 
with her. 

The IDS microfiche 1989 issue of Parish & Vital records and Batch Number 
Index has arrived. Some of the Parish records are missing and a letter has 
been sent to Salt Lake informing them of the omission. The IGI of Scotland 
and two more English counties have been ordered. 

The new Librarian at the Lake Mary LDS library is our mynber Susie Slaydon. 
A workshop on the use of the IGI will be presented by Rita McGinnis, 
Saturday, February 24, 1990 at 10 a.m. ti1 12. 

The Bea Chandler books have been placed on the shelf on the south wall. 
They have not been cataloged but the magnetic strip is in place. As time 
allows they will be processed and placed on the shelves. Our thanks to Mr. 
Jubinski and library employees. 

Ruth Thomas, a member of DAR and Colonial Dames of XVII Century has donated 
approximately 10 notebooks of genealogical research done by her husband's 
uncle. Includes the names Thomas, Rasher, Spencer and others from the state 
of Delaware. 

Jean Alread, member, donated books. 

kbrkshops for library volunteers will begin in March. mtes will be 
announced at the next meting. 

A list of ports for which plssengers lists are available at the Bktional 
Archives was handed out. 

&xt meeting will be March 12 and the board meeting will be March 8. 

Administrator
Highlight



Meeting adjourned for program by Robert Bland on how he got started in 
genealogy. 

Rf3spectfully submitted, 

Helen Brindle, Recording secretary 




